
KENSINGTON AND CHELSEA PARTNERSHIP STEERING GROUP 
 

14th March 2007  
 

COMPACT 
 
 

The KCP Steering Group is asked to endorse the final version of the Compact. 
 

FOR APPROVAL

 
1. Compact 
 
1.1 The Compact is an agreement on working relations between the 

Council and the Voluntary and Community sectors locally. Previously, it 
existed of four separate documents including codes of practice 
covering working with BME organisations, consultation, funding and 
procurement and volunteering.   

 
1.2 The Royal Borough was one of the first local authorities to start the 

process of agreeing these working principles. In order to make best 
use of the work we have accomplished, these existing documents are 
now being amalgamated into one Compact and the Compact 
Implementation Group (CIG) wish to have the endorsement of the 
Kensington and Chelsea Partnership for the final document. 

 
1.3 CIG has membership from the Council, the PCT and the Voluntary 

sector. Following the KCPs endorsement of the Compact, CIG intend to 
work with partners to explain how the Compact can be used to help 
organisations and services work more effectively with Voluntary and 
Community groups. 

 
2. Conclusion 
 
2.1 The Steering Group are asked to endorse the final draft of the 

Compact. 
 

FOR APPROVAL 
 
Contact Officer: 
 
Michelle Greenwald 
Voluntary Sector Manager 
Michelle.Greenwald@rbkc.gov.uk
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